
All tamariki need to wear wide brimmed hats during
Term 1. 

If your child doesn't have a wide brimmed hat at
school, they will need to be in shaded areas of our

school during morning tea and lunch.

We hope you have all had a fantastic break and holiday
period with your whānau and friends. 

A reminder that School starts tomorrow, Tuesday 30th
January. We look forward to seeing all our tamariki from

8:30am onwards., class begins at 8:55. 

We hope to see all children back on Tuesday but if for
some reason you child will be absent please use Skool

Loop to register their absence or email the office. 

Lunches will be provided as usual from Kāpura, however,
feel free to provide a snack in your child's lunchbox.

This Friday 2nd February in the Dyer Street School
Hall at 9:30 am, we will be welcoming new whānau,
kaimahi and tamariki as part of our pōwhiri process.
We welcome all new families to attend and to meet

outside the hall at 9:15am

WELCOME BACK TO
DSS 2024!

PŌWHIRI THIS FRIDAY

STATIONERY

SUNHATS

All tamariki should have received their
stationery lists at the end of last year.  

Please contact the office if you need any
support around stationery. The stationery lists

are also on Skool Loop and our website. 

SKOOL LOOP APP
This will be our key communication channel
and you will need to change in your settings

some of the groups you belong to as all groups
have been changed. 

To change to your child’s classroom for this
year, go to settings and select your child's new

class. The password will be the teacher’s
surname - e.g ‘Langley’.

All other groups will use the password ‘Dyer’  Let
us know if you have any connectivity issues

when setting up. 


